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My name is Dr. Patricia Collins, I live in Falmouth, ME and am submitting testimony 
on 3/28/25 to the Judiciary Committee regarding LD 887. I STRONGLY OPPOSE 
LD 887 and ask our legislature to vote against this bill. As a physician, this bill enacts
requirements that that are not backed by evidence-based medicine and creates 
unnecessary burden and costs on the patient and provider. I thank the committee for 
their time and consideration and once again, ask them to please vote against LD 887.


